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Dear Parents/Carer, 

 

I am writing to inform you that on Wednesday 28th June 2023 we will be holding our Annual 

Taster Day for prospective Year 12 students. 

 

As a result, in order to facilitate the smooth running of this event, all current Year 12 

students will have a "work from home day" on Wednesday 28th June 2023. Independent 

study tasks will be set by staff in advance to ensure that all students are clear re: outcomes and they 

have ample opportunity to ask for guidance should this be required. 

 

Thank you for your support. I am sure you can appreciate that this is an important and valuable day 

for our prospective students. They will experience a day in the life of an Etone College Sixth Form 

student and hopefully make informed decisions about their next steps. Please accept my apologies for 

any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 

  


